From: Marvis Phillips

To: McMillen, Frances (CPC)
Subject: Case No. 2018-002775DES
Date: Monday, May 21, 2018 7:00:14 PM

Dear Frances,

The District 6 Community Planners is in support of this proposed change to the
"Kearny-Market-Mason-Sutter Conservation District, which will include the addition
of 55 5th Street, Assessor's Block 3705, lot 039; 67-99 5th Street/899 Mission
Street,

Assessor's Block 3705 lots 021,023, 054. We feel that by including the area along
5th Street all the way to Mission is the right thing to do.

So again the District 6 Community Planners support this addition to this
Conversation
District.

Sincerely,

Marvis J. Phillips
Board Chair
District 6 Community Planners

Marvis J. Phillips
Board Chair
District 6 Community Planners





